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Highway 67 work to begin

(KLZA)-- Weather permitting, work will begin Monday, August 3, on Nebraska
Highway 67, in Nemaha and going south, according to the Nebraska Department
of Transportation.

Constructors Inc., of Lincoln, Nebraska, has the $2,112,342 contract. Work
includes the repair of bridge approaches and construction of new pavement, from
Reference Post 12.13 to Reference Post 13.67.

Traffic will be maintained with lane restrictions and temporary traffic signals.
Anticipated completion is fall 2020.

Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously in and near work zones, to buckle up,
and put phones down.
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